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Most families with guns teach their kids or send them to hunter safety courses to 

learn appropriate gun safety.  I think most high school kids trained in such a manner 

are perfectly safe.  I do not think setting any age limit is going to impact safety.  

Those who do not intend to follow your rules will not, but the law abiding are being 

hindered and they are not risking anyone.  I know many many very very responsible 

teenagers, not all our kids are dangerous by any means.  Focus on REALLY 

hindering KNOWN troubled youth from getting access.  So many times a shooter was 

on the radar and NOTHING WAS DONE THAT COULD HAVE BEEN DONE.  Hold 

people accountable that are dangerous, let the good guys go free of regulation that 

will not help safety. 
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